
 

 
 
 
 
13 September 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Post 16 Expectations 
 
We are very aware that supporting Post 16 students can be difficult and many parents are uncertain 
about what to expect from their children and how to help them best. 
I am writing to invite you to a Post 16 Information Evening on 28th September 2023 at 6:30pm – 
7:30pm at the Upper School site, Holly Walk, EN2 6QG so that we inform you about what we are 
doing at school and what you can do at home to maximise your child’s academic success.  
 
The evening will consist of a presentation by the Post 16 Team about the systems, structures and 
principles of what we do to support our students in their academic progress.  
We will discuss: 
 

1. Academic Assessment 
2. Interventions and academic support 
3. Expectations for students 
4. Attendance and Punctuality  
5. Enrichment and Careers 
6. Q and A session for parents 

 
We look forward to meeting you all.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Edward Lloyd 
Assistant Head Teacher for Post 16 


